Mr. Prince presented the Institutional Advancement Committee
report. Mr. Prince thanked the Board for their support with the
Capital Campaign. The Committee will receive an update at the
August 31st meeting.

Dr. Gary Ransdell announced that a 1990-91 planning document
for Institutional Advancement is in place and will be shared with
the Board soon.

A report from the Alumni Association was given by Debbie
DuBose. Included in the report were reviews of alumni relations
projects and programs, a 1990-95 planning document for the Alumni
Association, and other related material.

Susan Cline-Cordonier briefly reviewed plans for restoration
and preservation of historic homes.





